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September 28, 2021 
 
The Olivehurst Public Utility District will be accepting bids for the purchase of the following 
Allen Bradley equipment: 
 

Item Qty P/N Description 

1 5 1756-L83E ControlLogix 5580 Controller with 10 MB User Memory, USB 
Port, 1 gigabit Ethernet port, 175 EtherNet/IP Devices, 4 
Character Alpha/Numeric Display 

2 1 9324M-RLDT30 Studio 5000 Professional Perpetual 

3 1  Aveva Software Upgrade (Included with services agreement) 

 
Bids will be accepted up through 3:00 PM on October 11, 2021 at which time bidding will close.  
 
Please contact John Tillotson at 530 743-0317 with any questions.  
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